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I can see the TAC and TPC be present at the meetings. 

I can see emails the night before the meetings.

But restricting public comments at meeting itself using phone, Zoom or Teams is 
restricting a person's right to speak.  Especially for those who have transport or medical 
issues.  TAC and TPC cover more than 3 Texas counties, so I would think that would 
apply.  If not, the law should be changed by the people in Austin.  If not, by the courts.

Truly,

Dominic Mazoch 
Houston TX
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